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          Date: 28-01-2022 

Dear Members, 

The Council in its meeting held on 22-01-2022, has decided to withdraw the 
readmission charges, for the FY21-22. Those members who didn’t pay their 
subscription only for the FY 20-21, due to the Pandemic Covid -19 and were 
demanded Re admission charges along with Subscription in FY 21-22 will not be 
required to pay Re-admission charges in FY 21-22 and in case paid will be refunded 
before 31.03.2022.  

Members are hereby clarified that this relaxation is only for those members 
who did not pay their subscription for the year 20-21 and not for those who had 
outstanding subscription prior to FY 20-21 as at 01.04.2021 and is a onetime 
gesture of the council. Those members who have been notified through the notice 
published on 28-08-2020 via notice as below 

https://www.iiisla.co.in/downloads/Notice_to_members_with_dues_more_than_
3_years_28-08-2020.pdf 

and have not utilized the facility will not be eligible under this notice for any 
waiver. 

Regards 

 

Lalit Gupta 
President 
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